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Annual General Meeting May 2015
Motion 3: To return to a judged Exhibition and with trophies awarded for colour, mono and nature prints and PDIs
Background
Members voted narrowly last year to change the format of our Annual Exhibition and move to one in which entries were neither classified nor judged. Whilst some benefit may have accrued from the change the decision has not led to a significant increase in the number of entries to the exhibition and has proven to be somewhat divisive within the Society leaving many of our members failing to support it. Additionally, the major PAGB and L&CPU competitions entered by the Society require entries to be submitted in three categories - colour, mono and nature. It is proposed that formatting the Exhibition in this way will accustom members to these categories and strengthen our entries especially in the mono category where our entries have been weakest.
Proposal

Committee wishes to test whether members continue to support the unjudged format or would prefer to return to a judged exhibition in which trophies are awarded in colour, mono and nature categories. Members are asked to choose between these two options. The "Rules for the Annual Exhibition" will be revised if necessary to reflect the decision made.

Option 1

Do nothing. Continue with an unclassified, unjudged exhibition as this season.
Option 2

Return to a judged exhibition in which print and PDI entries are submitted into any of three categories - Open Colour, Mono and Nature and trophies are awarded in each category and for best print, best PDI and best in show.
